
 

 

 

 

 

ECSE & ECCSD Telecommutes from Monday 30th March 2020 

 

Due to the coronavirus, Covid-19, pandemic, and the State of Emergency declared by the 

Government of St Kitts-Nevis on Saturday 28 March 2020, effective today, Monday 30 March 

2020, the staff of the Eastern Caribbean Securities Exchange Ltd (ECSE) and the Eastern 

Caribbean Central Securities Depository Ltd (ECCSD) will be telecommuting until further notice.   

 

Please note that, during this period, all communication with the ECSE and ECCSD should be by 

electronic mail.  There will be no access to physical mail, facsimile or the office telephone service.  

Kindly therefore direct all correspondence to info@ecseonline.com.     

For urgent matters only, the following numbers can also be contacted: 

a) Tarlie Francis, Senior Manager - Operations Division: 869-662-3276 

b)  Tian Arthurton, Manager – Administration, Accounting and Finance Division: 869-763-0216 

 

While we, at the ECSE and ECCSD, are committed to serving all of our clientele with the usual 

degree of professionalism and confidentiality, please note that, regrettably, delays may be 

experienced in communicating with us.  Kindly, therefore, allow extra time for dealing with any 

requests.   

 

The Management and Staff of the ECSE and the ECCSD sincerely regret any inconvenience 

caused, and thank you for cooperating with us in these new operational arrangements.   

 

Trevor E Blake 
Managing Director 

Eastern Caribbean Securities Exchange Ltd. 
30 March 2020 
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